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Dear parent/carer, 
 
Re: School meal price increase. 
 
We have been informed by Bradford Council’s catering services that the price of school dinner for primary 
school children as of 1st January 2020 has increased to £1.90 per day. Dinner money for one week will therefore 
now be £9.50. You can pay weekly, monthly or termly.  
 
Cheques should be made payable to Bradford Council. When paying by cheque or cash, you must send these 
in a secured and sealed envelope, clearly stating your child’s name, class and amount enclosed. This should be 
handed to the class teacher.  Alternatively, parents are able to use the locked drop box in the main entrance 
to deposit dinner money. 
 
If you are paying at the school office, please make sure you have the correct change as the school does not 
deal with the finances of school meals, and cannot issue change. If you do pay extra, the kitchen will refund 
you at the end of the academic year. 
 
Don’t forget to apply for free school meals as your child may be eligible. If your claim is successful, this will 
help your child and the school hugely with funding towards resources. Please see attached flyer for more 
information.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The School Office 
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